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HPH Guidelines for Transfer to Straub for Neurosurgery Evaluation 

Effective February 27, 2017 

 

The following guidelines are designed to provide guidance to practicing clinicians regarding the 
emergent transfer of patients for neurosurgical evaluation and treatment. These guidelines are not 
intended to supersede the medical judgment of the attending provider.   

 

1. Contact should be made via the Straub Transfer Hotline 808-304-2212. 
 

2. If available, requesting physician should be a neurologist who has directly examined the patient 
and imaging. 
 

3. Brief history, detailed neurologic exam, medications (especially blood thinners/antiplatelet 
agents) should be available at time of call. 
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